
HIGH MEADOW COOPERATIVE 
 
 

SPECIAL NOTICE 
 

To:  All Residents 

Date: July 10th, 2020 

Re:  Changes to the Board 

 
 
Dear Shareholders and Families, 
  
As announced in our June 26th Special Notice we have an opening on the board. This is a great 
opportunity for you to join the Board to get “your feet wet” and find out if you would like to serve on 
the Board for a longer term.The Board, Management and our Maintenance Staff will begin to analyze 
projects for the future, this was put on hold because of Covid-19. During this pandemic our meetings are 
held virtually on the 3​rd​ Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM. 
 
If you are interested in serving on the Board, please submit a letter of interest or email 
(​hmmaintslip@gmail.com​) to Marilyn Szatkowski at 161 South Highland Avenue, no later than July 15, 
2020. 
 
This is your home so why not get involved with the decision making. We are looking forward to hearing 
from you. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Board of Directors 
HIgh Meadow Cooperative, No. 1 
 
 


